OAKLAND GOLF CLUB



MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

Fall is right around the corner and we are gearing up for another great Fall at OGC. The golf course is in wonderful condition and the cooler temps will offer some of the best playing conditions all year. With the arrival of Fall comes the start of Fall sports. We hope to see you out at the club cheering on your favorite teams.

The Board of Directors has been working closely with the Course Preservation Committee and the Clubhouse Committee on finalizing proposals for fund requests from the Foundation Board. The first project the Course Preservation Committee plans to tackle is a renovation to Hole 14. The primary goal of this project is to open up playing corridors with some tree removal and dirt work to make the hole more playble for all skill levels. The first project for the Clubhouse Committee will be transforming the women's locker room into a more functional restroom space along with creating space to house a golf simulator. Stay tuned for updates on these projects throughout the Fall.

We are extremely honored to be hosting the Nebraska Senior Match Play Championship for the Nebraska Golf Association September 18th-20th. The opportunity to host NGA championships is a testament to the quality of our club and should be a sense of pride for all members. Make sure to come out and cheer on your fellow members competing in the championship.

We look forward to seeing you all out at OGC!

OAKLAND GOLF CLUB

GOLF SHOP NEWS

Members,

Mens League is wrapped up for the year, but don't worry, we will have a weekly fall league starting September 4th. Format will change week to week and you can play with a different partner every week also!

Ladies League has 1 week left, will also have a ladies division in fall league if there is interest.

Will start doing pro shop sales in September after the Nebraska Golf Senior Match Play is over.

Make sure to get your match play matches done ASAP the championship matches will all be played on Saturday, September 14th starting at 10am.

Remember, all 2024 credit must be spent by November 1st! No additional merchandise will be ordered outside of maybe a few 1/4 zips/hoodies so get in while you can!

Let's finish the year out strong!

Hunter Ferguson

PGA



OAKLAND GOLF CLUB

2024 Men's League Results

1 st Flight

1 st - Andy Rennerfeldt/Nathan Anderson-\$700 2 nd -Mike Janssen/Keith Kontor-\$600 3 rd -Gil Johnson/Jordan Swenson-\$450 4 th -Austin Parcel/Trevor Enstrom-\$350

2nd Flight

1 st -Evan Muller/Jarvis Guill-\$700 2 nd -Scott Trulin/Tom Harman-\$600 3 rd -Greg Ray/Gus Ray-\$450 4 th -Scott Swenson/Russ Gray-\$350

3 rd Flight

1 st - Derek Jorgensen/Joel Jorgensen-\$700
2 nd - Kyle Lechtenberg/Charley Cull-\$600
3 rd - Chad Hurrell/Quinn Charling-\$450
4 th - Greg Johnson/Kyle Von Seggern-\$350

OAKLAND GOLF CLUB



1-Day Open Saturday August 24th, 2024 10:00AM Shotgun Start

Championship Flight 27 holes, All other flights 18 holes.

Optional Cash buy in for each flight. Calcutta for Championship Flight.

Cash payouts for Golf Professionals

Flights based on Score Senior Flight Available

Number of Flights based on number of entries.

\$40 Members \$70 Non-Members

Entry fee includes golf, range balls, and flight prizes.

Cart and meal included.

Call or email the Golf Shop to sign up. 402.685.5339 or email ogc1926@oaklandnegolfclub.com

OAKLAND GOLF CLUB



OAKLAND GOLF CLUB

LOUNGE NEWS

- Happy Hour prices EVERY DAY from 3:00PM-7:00PM.
- Sunday food specials available @ 5:00PM.

SEPTEMBER DRAWING WILL BE SEPT. 8th





FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK TO STAY IN THE KNOW

LEARN MORE

OAKLAND GOLF CLUB



2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Rachel Wise-President

Trevor Preston- Vice President

Annette Faudel- Treasurer

Preston Walford-Secretary

Rex Baldwin

Jeff Baldwin

Bill Carlson

Trevor Enstrom

Sheri Slatt